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Re: Request for Extension of Time to Comment on "PG&E Time Varying 
Pricing Outreach Progress Report, January 17,2012" submitted by the 
Energy Division and Business & Outreach in A.09-02-022 

Dear Mr. Cherry: 

i am in receipt of your letter dated January 23, 2012 in which you request a 
one-week extension from January 27, 2012 to February 3, 2012 of the deadline for parties 
to comment on the Energy Division and Business & Community Outreach staff report 
documenting the progress, successes and remaining challenges with respect to 
customer education and outreach actions and spending ordered in D.l0-02-032 (staff 
report). In your letter, you state that due to the press of work and time conflicts limiting 
the availability of PG&E staff responsible for the outreach activities, providing 
comments by January 27, 2012 is problematic for PG&E. 

1 grant the requested one-week extension of the due date for parties to comment on the 
staff report, which shall now be due February 3,2012. Pursuant to Rule 16.6 of the 
Commission's Rules of Practice and Procedure, please notify the service list in A.09-02-
022 of this extension and include a copy of this letter in your notification. 

Paul Clanon 
Executive Director 
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